
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-327 4th August 2022 
 

 

I would like to request the following information please: 

 
1. Will Aneurin Bevan Health Board be considering the replacement of 

any of the Trust’s patient trolleys in the current financial year 
(2022-2023), and if yes, for which departments please? To clarify, I 

am referring to ED/resus/trauma trolleys, endoscopy trolleys, 
theatre/recovery trolleys, patient transfer trolleys, and short stay 

ward trolleys. 
 

The Health Board is currently looking at the potential purchase of Patient 
Trolleys for Scheduled Care for 2022-23.   

 


